
 
 

 
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Jan 10 Jan 11 Jan 12 Jan 13 Jan 14 

Back to school for all 
students 

 
Kindergarten 

Registration starts 
online 

   First day of Game 
Ready (a special 
program for invited 
students) 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Jan 17 Jan 18 Jan 19 Jan 20 Jan 21 

 Earthquake drill    

 
Thank you 
I just wanted to say a huge thank you to many:  

 To our families for weathering this challenge with us as you had an extra week with your children at 
home to figure out  

 To our EAs, CCW and Integration teachers who supervised daycare this week for our children of 
health workers and students with special needs  

 To our teachers and EAs who spent the week learning how to pivot again, preparing for possible 
learning online, and planning meaningful learning should we need to do it. 

Thank you to our community for all the understanding you always show. I again feel so grateful to be a part 
of it.   
 
Health and Safety 
A few reminders:  

- Please check with your child every morning before sending them to school and keep them home if 
they are showing any signs of illness – we have to assume that any illness could be Omicron, and the 
more we keep illness out of our schools, the more likely we are to be able to stay open for in-person 
instruction 

- Send your child with two masks (if possible) every day and ensure they are properly fitting 
- Wear a mask if you are on school property 
- If you need to talk to the office, please call or come to the front entrance and ring the bell 
- If you need to talk to your child’s teacher, please call them through the office, email them directly, or 

see them outside the building 
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Weather 
As you can imagine, our grounds are covered in snow that is slowly melting. This means that it will most 
likely be wet when students are outside. We ask that you send them dressed for the weather and send an 
extra full pair of clothes (including socks and underwear). This is a good idea for all students, even our older 
ones, to eliminate the need for us to call you to bring them a change of clothes should they get wet.   
 
Also, our parking lot has large piles of snow, which has taken a number of our parking spots and further 
complicates an already tight space. Please be patient, be kind, and go slow. Leave some additional time in 
the morning so we can all make it to school on time. If you have a student in Grades 1 or older, please try to 
drop off and leave so we can keep the few spots we have for our Kindergarten parents who need to bring 
their children directly to the doors of their classrooms. There is supervision at 8:15 on our playground, so it is 
safe to leave children any time after that. 
 
Regent Road Elementary Form – intention to attend for September 2022 

Thank you to those families who have already filled out the form.  If you have not yet filled it out here is the 
link again:  https://forms.office.com/r/wDN3NYUpsk 

We ask that you only do one form per family.   
 
 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/wDN3NYUpsk

